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Mr Les Hutchinson 
Chief Executive 
Masonic Charitable Foundation 
60 Great Queen Street 
London 
WC2B 5AZ 
 
 

Wednesday 13th January 2021 
 

 
  
Dear Mr Hutchinson, 
 
 
On behalf of the Consort and myself, I should like to thank you for your letter dated the 17th 
December 2020, where you advised us of the publication of the Masonic Charitable Foundation’s 
Impact Report for 2019/2020. 
 
Both myself and the Consort found the report very informative, and we would like to congratulate 
you on all the hard work you have done during what has been an extremely difficult year.  I am 
sure that the grants and services that you have provided to disadvantaged and vulnerable people 
have made a huge difference to their lives, and the additional funds you provided to charities in 
order to respond to the COVID-19 pandemic will have made an enormous impact on so many 
people.   
 
We are also doing what we can to support our chosen charities in these unprecedented times, 
which are The Chesterfield Samaritans and The Volunteer Centre, Chesterfield & North East 
Derbyshire, and can appreciate how difficult it is to raise funds during the pandemic. 
 
Thank you for keeping us informed of your work, and we wish you and your colleagues all the best 
for 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Cllr Glenys Falconer   Cllr Keith Falconer 
Mayor of Chesterfield   Mayor of Chesterfield’s Consort 


